
Farewell meeting 

On 28th June, 2017 the Department of Education organized a farewell meeting for the six 

semester students. Students expressed their feelings of the days spent in the college. A small tea 

party also arranged by the Department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


